the)v INTRODUCING
ADULT ONLY HOUR

Starting Tuesday, May 28th

The Danville Family YMCA will have a
“curfew” for children 17 and younger
starting at 7pm. At that time, all
unaccompanied minors will need to
exit the Y. Only youth involved in an
organized Y activity, children in the
Child Watch area, and children
accompanied by their parents or
guardians in the pool for family swim
will be allowed to stay in the
building.



